- -

2215 Park Avenue

Minneapolis Minnesota 55404

(612) 871-3700
- -

T oo
B s
AMENDMENT = -
'
;—')

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission ;}

Region 111

799 Roosevelt Road

Glen Ellyn, IL 60137

Dear Sirs:

Enclosed is a check for $120.00 made out to the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory

Commission to amend the current NRC license #22-01025-C1 for Mount Sinai

Hospital, Minneapolis, MN.

Please amend the license as follows:

L. All wipe test samples will be counted with a thin window GM survey
meter, This includes wipe test samples for sealed sources and area
survey wipe samples. The GM thin window detector has a background ¢
rate of about 50 cpm. A sample will be considered high or contaminated
if the count rate from the sample is greater than ’x background.

2, It is desired that the Linearity Test for a Dose Calibrator may be
performed using a Calicheck or equivalent type of Linearity test system.
The manufacturer's instructions for use will be followed.

If you have questions concerning this amendment, please contact Dr. David Swanson,

M.D., Nuclear Medicine, phone (612) 872-5380.

Sincerely,
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Lyndell Kewley )

Administrative Director of Radiology PECE\VE

LT 01986
‘! Lng ),,\A»“ ! C (Ad ‘\,"\." 1 i
264 860411 | Remitter : 1 111
w 30 | Check No, € (& & & HECJO" u
-01025-01 PDR | Armount £/24 |
e (4 £ 5 !
Eno el it 2
*s b ie='a. 317/ FC
O ! ‘reted ¥ TX Y4 1
conTROLNO. 80 3 45 o G MAR 1 O 1986



fofly

Mount Sinai Hospital e

@« it - “ - ™




